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People with time for Children 

 
25th April 2017 

 
Parents of: Freddie, Owain, Aron, Veerun, Toby, Holly, Jake, Scott 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Football Tournament – Newent Secondary School 
 
On Tuesday 2nd May we have been invited to take part in a 7 a side football tournament at Newent Secondary 
School. We aim to leave school at 2.30 p.m. ready for a prompt start at Newent for 3:15 p.m. The tournament 
should be finished by 5.00 p.m. 
 
8 children will be attending and we are asking for parents to volunteer to transport children to and from Newent. 
Parents are welcome to stay and support our children in the tournament. 
 
Football shirts and shin pads will be provided, but the children will need to provide their own socks, shorts and 
appropriate footwear. Astro footwear is best or trainers, NO football boots permitted. Please also ensure that 
your child has appropriate clothing for between games as there can be waiting around. 
 
We also suggest that the children bring drinks and a snack. 
 
Should you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Football Tournament – Tuesday 2nd May 2017 
 
My child ……………………………………………………………………… will / will not be able to attend the tournament. 
 
 I am able to transport my child to Newent 
 I am able to offer lifts for ………………….. number of other children to Newent 
 My child will need a lift to Newent 

 
 I am able to collect my child from Newent 
 I am able to offer lifts for ………………… number of other children from Newent 
 My child will need a lift from Newent 

 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………… Dated ………………………………………………………………………… 

(Parent/Guardian) 
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